

Wednesday 30 May, 2018

Dear Year 1 Parents

Our Foundation Stage children have been having lots of fun during their splash sessions in the paddling pools at school, and we thought it would be nice to finish the academic year with splash sessions for Year 1 children during their PE lessons. This will help to build their water confidence ready for curriculum swimming lessons during 2018 – 2019 academic year.

The table below indicates when your child will have their splash sessions:

Class	Day	Time	Dates
1A	Sunday	08:20 - 09:10	3, 10 & 24 June
1S	Sunday	10:30 - 11:20	3, 10 & 24 June
11	Wednesday	09:10 - 10:00	6, 13, & 20 June
1N	Wednesday	10:30 - 11:20	6, 13, & 20 June

Children are required to wear their PE kit on these days and in addition bring their swimwear, towel and underwear. To aid with changing, wearing swimwear to school under their PE kit is advisable (please do not put underwear on as well). After the splash session, boys and girls will change in separate areas. If you do not want your child to join in with the splash session, we will provide an alternative activity for them.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me on the email address below.

Yours faithfully

Ms Libby Tremere
Director of Sport and Communication
Email: libby.bridge@nais.qa





أعزائي أولياء الأمور الكرام

لقد استمتع طلاب الروضة الأسبوع الماضي بالألعاب المائية في المدرسة ،و نعتقد بأن هذه الألعاب ستكون ممتعة لننهي بها هذا العام الأكاديمي، ستكون حصص التربية البدنية (الرياضة) حصص للألعاب مائية . و هذه الحصص ستساعد طلابنا على التعود على الماء وتمهد لهم لحصص السباحة للعام القادم 2018-2019 .

يوضح لكم الجدول أوقات حصص الألعاب المائية لطفلك:

التاريخ	الوقت	اليوم	الصف
24 & 10، 3 يونيو	9:10 - 8:20	الأحد	1A
3، 10& 24 يونيو	11:20- 10:30	الأحد	15
6، 13& 20 يونيو	10:00 - 9:10	الأربعاء	11
6 ، 13 & 20 يونيو	11:20 – 10:30	الأربعاء	1N

على الطلاب ارتداء ملابس الرياضة في هذه الأيام واحضار ملابس السباحة الخاصة بهم مع المنشفة والملابس الداخلية، وبعد الإنتهاء من الألعاب المائية سيتم فصل الطلاب عن الطالبات لتبديل الملابس في أماكن منفصلة. إذا كنت لا تريد أن يشارك طفلك في هذه الألعاب، سنقدم نشاطًا بديلًا له.

إذا كان لديك أي أسئلة أو استفسارات ، يرجى الاتصال بي على عنوان البريد الإلكتروني أدناه

المخلصة لكم السيدة ليبي تريمر منسقة التربية البدنية والتواصل Email: libby.bridge@nais.qa

